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I oppose this bill because it is unnecessary.  There are already laws that are meant to 

stop people from doing harm to themselves and others.  We have had waiting 

periods in the past that did nothing to stop crime or stop people from harming 

themselves.  Individuals 18 years of age and older are still able to serve in the armed 

forces of the US.  Again, no reason to put a restriction on them.  This is just more 

government overreach that is not needed. 


